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The University, through the UST Faculty Union (USTFU), is pleased to announce the holding of 
the USTFU Virtual Christmas Party via Zoom on 6 December 2022 (Tuesday), from 4:00 pm to 
9:00 pm. 
 
In line with this, regular classes will be suspended from 4:00 pm to 10:00 pm on the said date to 
allow the academic staff to participate in the event. 
 
The concerned academic staff are highly encouraged to provide measures to ensure the 
completion of their respective course plans. 

As we listen to one another and walk together in our synodal journey, may this gathering be 
another opportunity for a grace-filled sharing of gifts, especially the gift of oneself, which is 
integral to the building of a happy Thomasian family.  

May our Lord Jesus Christ, who is the Gift that brings hope and courage, bless us all. Merry 
Christmas! 
 
Thank you. 
 
  
 

FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, O.P., EHL 
Secretary-General 


